
Larry Gerard 
 
Thank you DEQ for not allowing additional levels of TDS in alkali and backwater creek. I'm
writing to say additional levels of chloride and other contaminants should be reduced to maintain
good water quality for wildlife that use these important riparian areas.
Thank you for considering my comments. 

Larry Gerard
 


